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Notification of Delay in Launch of Sammy’s New Pachinko Machine “CR Virtua Fighter”

Fields Corporation had planned to launch a new pachinko machine “CR Virtua Fighter” from Sammy Corporation, but
the launch date has been delayed after consultation with the company following the discovery of a lack of consistency
in the rendering of some of its LCD graphics. We would like to apologize to all those who will be inconvenienced by

this delay, particularly our customers and pachinko enthusiasts who have been looking forward to this new machine.

At this stage we are still not certain when the product will be launched, but will make an announcement as soon as we
have determined that date.

The impact on our financial results from this delay will be minimal.



